
                     December 30, 2012 
 

 

The Weekly Bulletin of the 

Seymour Church of Christ 
Meeting at 269 Business Park Lane 

Seymour, TN 37865 

 

Seymour Sayings 

November 28, 2021 

 

 

 



Person to Person . . .  
Tom Miller 

 

 

 

It’s Over, 

But Should It Be? 

 

     The parade has passed. The football games have been 
played. The meal has been eaten. Family members have gone 
home. 
 

     Thanksgiving is over, but should it be? 
 

      I have tried this month in the bulletin, through the Sunday 
announcement slides, and in the sermons to remind us all to 
be more thankful—not for just one day but always. 
 

     John E. Anderson wrote: 
 

     When Thanksgiving day is over 

     Do we give up giving thanks? 

     Forget what God has done for us 

     And rejoin the worldly ranks? 
 

     Is Thanksgiving just a holiday? 

     No work and too much food 

     Which helps to change our waistline, 

     But not our attitude? 
 

      Or does it serve its purpose 

      To remind us of what God’s done, 

      How He gave us life and substance; 

      How He gave us His dear Son? 

    



 
 

FAMILY MATTERS 
 

PRAYER LIST—Bob Adair, Suzanne Cronin, and 
Davean Brown have tested positive for Covid and are 
self-quarantining at home. Be sure to keep them, and 
their families, in your prayers. . . Sierra Miller is 
home from Ohio but has a bad case of  bronchitis. . . . 
Lesia Potter requests our prayers. She had a couple of 
tests recently that will require further attention. Please 

keep her in your prayers. . . . Lynn Whitaker responded to the 
invitation Sunday morning to ask for the prayers of her church 
family. Lynn struggles with constant pain, which makes it so easy 
to become discouraged. Please keep her in your prayers. 

FOR THE RECORD—Sunday Bible Study, 41; Morning Wor-
ship, 61 + 8; Evening Worship, 38 + 5; Contribution, $2,280; 
Wednesday Bible Study, No Service. (The + numbers show the 
number of people joining us by live stream.)  

GOOD WARM CLOTHING NEEDED—Jamie Curtis is col-
lecting lightly worn, warm, clean clothing for those who are dis-
charged from the hospital and do not have suitable clothes to go 
home in. She has cleared this with her supervisor and it is an op-
portunity for us to serve the needy in Jesus name. 

 

Saturday, Dec. 18, 6  p.m.—Ladies’ Christmas & Orna-
ment  Exchange @ the church building.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS—Ivy Sage Lusk was born last Tuesday 
and weighed 6.5 pounds. The proud parents are Emmerie and 
Tucker Lusk, and the equally proud grandparents are Tim and Kim 
Wheeler. 
 

“The thankful heart opens our eyes to a multitude of blessings 
that continually surround us.” 

James E. Faust 
 
 

 

SERMONS FOR SUNDAY,  November 28 

   A.M.— “I Am Thankful For The Hope of Heaven”   
1 Peter 1:3-5 

 

P.M.—  No Service 



 

THOSE PRIVELEGED TO SERVE TODAY 
 

        Morning  Evening 

   Announcements:       John McBroom No Service 

 Song Leader:       Chris Bragwell  

 Opening Prayer       Brian Lane   

 Bible Reading:       Tristan Wheeler 

 Preside at Lord’s Table:      Rusty Curtis   

 Serving at Lord’s Table:      Nate Lafollette, Sam Martin 

        Al Flores, Darrell Whitaker 

 Closing Prayer:       Kenny Brown   

 Wednesday: Singing, Brian Lane; Devotional, John McBroom 

                      Closing Prayer, Al Flores 
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